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team
Danielle Corporon  
Shihao Dong  
Tim McMullan   
Kaiyang Zhang  
Guoliang Zhu 

faCULtY advIser
Salvador Barrera

CLIeNt
Prof. David Brumley
PPP (Plaid Parliament of Pwning)
CMU - CyLab

In this week, picoCTF is online 
and the competition is very 

intensive! More than 1500 teams 
at least answered one question. 
Until today, the whole competi-
tion has been running smoothly 
online. We received many pos-
itive quotes from the IRC chat 
channel, E-mail and twitter.   
 
At Wednesday, the team finished 
an ending cut scene for the win-
ners who completed our game.  
 
In this cutscene, we designed to 
show top 10 team names at the 
end, and also gave players a star 
movie experience. We intend to 
give everyone a whole journey 
about Toaster Wars.  
 
It is really a joy watching thou-
sands of students participating 
and learning. We hope that by 
next Monday the last day of 
picoCTF, everyone will have an 
unforgettable experience about 

computer science!
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